

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region III

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

MEMORANDUM

To:

SDO Bulacan PESPA Executive and Chapter Presidents

From:

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Edd, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Subject:

MEETING RE: SDO BULACAN'S PARTICIPATION TO REGIONAL

FUND DRIVE FOR TYPHOON ODETTE VICTIMS

Date:

December 22, 2021

- 1. Dr. Charito Laggui, PESPA President of this SDO, attended a coordination meeting facilitated by the Regional Office via MS Teams this morning. The meeting was about the fund drive for fellow DepEd employees affected by the Super Typhoon Odette.
- 2. In view of this, all members of the PESPA Executive and Chapter Presidents are enjoined to attend a meeting to be facilitated by PESPA President Dr. Laggui on December 23, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. via MS Teams thru this link.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3aC0zsWdHT5uqUHouQTgaEhJRVYEkBhfC6W205H4g_0lM1%4 0thread.tacv2/1640134752488?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229dfb9bff-3f73-4be5-b140-6af7b8b63bab%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224e367a74-00ba-4242-a2b2-820f235db798%22%7d

3. 100% attendance of all concerned is highly enjoined.

